
Rachel Vine
I am writing in support of a full clean up of the Rayonier Mill Site. The company benefitted from
the usage of this land for many years, extracted a profit, and then left behind a poisonous problem
for the community to deal with. The site leaks toxins into the environment, creating an unsafe
situation for the human and animal residents of Port Angeles. Equity demands that the site is
restored to a safe condition, so that the land is able to be used and enjoyed by the community.
Capping the site is a temporary and inadequate measure. Only a full and timely clean up will solve
the problems caused by the many years of pollution and neglect.


